From: Calle, David L. <David.Calle@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 7:40 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: ATF TFO Travel to Washington D.C. 
 
Good Morning,
 
I have returned from Washington, D.C. in which I attended an ATF Task Force Officer Training/Conference.  The conference dates were from June 03-June 07.  All expenses were paid for by the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (Department of Justice).
 
Thank You


David Calle #20177
ATF TFO
Bureau Of Detectives
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